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Board O' Gram 2019 - 27: Harbor Club Expansion Update 
 
What’s happening with the expansion? 

 

First, the exterior of the three venues is largely completed.  Pictured below are the three venues 

including our existing Harbor Club in new paint.  I know, we will all miss that yellow! 
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The Cove   

 
 

 



The Lakeside Grille 

   

 

You can also see that the parking lot paving and striping is complete for the winter.  We expect to reseal 

and stripe the old parking lot in the spring with warmer weather which will more seamlessly blend the 

old lot, new lot, and repaired areas.  Additionally, you can see that all the sidewalks are complete and 

connecting our three buildings.  Now that construction is predominantly inside, the weather should be 

much less of a factor. Pictured below are inside photos of the two new venues that have been drywalled. 

 

 



Lakeside Grille 

 
 

 

Hall of Fame 

 
 



 

The Cove 

 
 

We still are expecting an occupancy permit to be completed towards the end of January 2020.  We also 

are anticipating a soft opening for both venues in the month of February.  As we near the finish line, 

please understand that this is still a construction zone.  We receive daily reports of people walking 

through the new spaces with construction in progress.  Please for your safety do not enter these 

areas!  We need to keep our members safe and stay out of the way of our construction team who is 

working hard to complete this project for us.  We are all very excited to see this project completed and 

begin our new phase as an expanded and multifaceted country club.  The benefits and opportunities for 

our members, employees and community are tremendous!  Thank you all again for your continued 

interest and support for our Fawn Lake Country Club! 

 

Your Fawn Lake Country Club Board, 
 
yourboard@fawnlakecc.com 
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